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Soldotna Bible Chapel 
300 West Marydale, Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Church Office (907) 262-4865 
Pastor John’s cell (907) 953-0616 

Pastor Wayne’s cell (907) 741-9352 
email - office@soldotnabiblechapel.com 

www.soldotnabiblechapel.com 
 
 

John Rysdyk - Pastor Teacher  
Wayne de Villiers - Pastor of Adult Ministries 

Francisco Vega - Youth Pastor 
Gary Lindman - Director of Worship 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Morning Worship                                      9:30 am 
 

 

 
 

Children’s Church                                            
 

 

2 & 3 yrs       Kaitlyn Jefferson, Scheduler       Room 114 
4 & 5 yrs         Becky Dwinnell / Jessica Perry 
                                 Rachel Frederickson          Room 101 
Grades K & 1st         Susan Lockwood             Room 112 
Grades 2nd - 4th   Melanie Hess / Leanne Cragg      
                                   Zach & Kara Johnston    Room 204 
 

 

 

Sunday School                                          11:00 am 
 
 

 

 

Nursery        Andrew Jefferson, Supervisor       Room 103 
2 & 3 yrs      Patti Ireland / Cheryl Beeson      
                       Naomi & Ruth Frederickson        Room 115 
4 & 5 yrs          Mary Anne & Anna Nunn 
                                  Rachel Spence                   Room 111 
Kindergarten  Matt Bowser / S. Johnson         Room 109 
1st  & 2nd      Sherry Dillon / A. Jackson         Room 113                  
3rd & 4th  Rochelle Denlinger / Lisa Baeten   Room 107 
5th            Faith Hall / Kara Johnston             Room 106 
Jr. & Sr. High           Logan Rinquist  
                                     Peter Hilbish      One Eighty Room 
 

 

Adult Classes                               
 

 
 
 

 

1 Peter                            Jory Nunn                        Library                         
Forerunners of the Faith  Dean Denlinger Upper Room 
Summer Video Series                                        Room 203 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

New Directories! 

Pick up your new directory  

at the Info Center today! If we  

run out before you get one,  

there will be more next week. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Slip & Slide Kick 
Ball & Cookout  

this Thursday, 
July 8th, @ 6 PM. 

 

 

 

 
 

Communion & GOTE (Go Out To 
Eat) next Sunday, July 11th, @ 6 PM. 

See Francisco for more info. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LAST Equipped Biblical  

Counseling Training 

Saturday, July 17th, 9 AM to 5:30 PM  

with Dr. Ernie Baker, Pastor of  

Counseling at First Baptist of Jacksonville. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
If you have a prayer request  
or would like to be included  

on the e-mail prayer list,  
email DeAnna at  

deannamartinsbcprayerchain@gmail.com. 

 
 
 

July Missionary Highlights 
 

 
 
 

Ryan & Rebecca Stowell serve with CORD Ministries in 

Thailand. The Stowells minister at Seed of Hope, a Christian 

based dorm for Akha children. Because many Akha people 

are not Thai citizens they live in poverty & have difficulty 

accessing education. These children are at higher risk of 

being sold into child labor, slavery, or prostitution. The goal 

of Seed of Hope is to lead students to a relationship with 

God through Jesus Christ, to give them access to public & 

college education, & to a development of sustainable 

practices through planting crops, raising animals, & creating 

business opportunities. www.seedofhopethailand.org 
 

 

Ron & Kim Linegar, as farmers & ranchers, reach out to 

Indonesia. The Christian church in Indonesia is very 

persecuted.  However, God has provided people who are 

seeking Biblical truth where the Linegars minister.  Many of 

these people don’t know what a personal relationship with 

Christ means. The Linegars provide pastoral education, 

Bible studies, VBS, English classes, & outreach. They also 

train lay leaders, disciple nursing students, & raise teams to 

evangelize.  
 

 

Max Schaafsma ministers in Italy through Cede Sports/

International Sports Ministry.  His purpose is to build 

relational bridges to bring people to Christ.  He also works 

closely with the ministry of Punto Luce Church,  who are 

rejoicing that the Supreme Court ruled in favor of letting them 

meet after having been closed by the local government. Pray 

for guidance as they make plans for summer ministries that 

will conform to new health laws resulting from the impacts of 

COVID-19.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Serving in the Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Morning Worship     Linda Fox  
                            Ruth Frederickson 
Sunday School    Jeanette Klodt   
 Nancy Myers 
 
Next Sunday, July 11th 
 
 
 

Morning Worship  Bethany Barkman   
                          Janet Gomez  
Sunday School    Amy McKinley 
 Rhee Stables 
 

 

 

 

 

To help in the nursery, please call  

Andrew Jefferson at 252-0358. 
 
 

I will walk about in  

freedom, for I have sought  

out Your precepts. 
                            Psalm 119:45 

The July Sunday School offering is  
going to John Musgrove at  

Campus Crusade for Christ to help  
with their annual retreat and training  

for their team and volunteers. 

http://www.seedofhopethailand.org


 
 

Sermon Notes 

 

 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 
Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel  
to exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and 

encourage one another to personal holiness, and  
to evangelize a lost world with the gospel  

of Jesus Christ.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

THIS WEEK at the Chapel 
 

 

 
 
 

MONDAY, July 5th 
 Office closed 
 
 

THURSDAY, July 8th 
 Ladies’ Bible Study - 10 AM 
 180 Kick Ball & Cookout - 6 PM 
 
 

SUNDAY, July 11th 
 Morning Worship - 9:30 AM 
 Sunday School - 11 AM 
 180 Communion & GOTE - 6 PM 
 Communion - 6 PM 
 Deacon Meetings - 7 PM 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Welcome! 
We extend a personal greeting to you  

as you worship with us today. 
If this is your first time to visit us,  
we have a special gift bag for you  

at the Information Center in the lobby.   
We want you to know that there is a place here  
for you in worship and Bible study as well as 
many opportunities for ministry and service. 
If you are looking for a place to worship, and  

to find fellowship and encouragement,  
we would count it a privilege to be that place.  

 
 

 
 

May God minister His grace to you, 
     Pastor John  

 

 

 


